
	

Page 1 of 1 

Tel: 604-273-5722  |  Fax: 604-273-5762  |  Toll Free: 1-866-273-5766  |  Toll Free Fax: 1-866-273-5762 
105 - 21900 Westminster Hwy., Richmond, BC V6V 0A8  
info@apbc.ca  |  www.apbc.ca 
	
March 9, 2018 
 
Attention: All Members  

CUPE Local 873 
 
Dear Members; 

Re: BCAS Learning Centre 
 
As I am sure you have all seen, the Employer has notified us that the BCAS Learning Centre will be 
discontinued at the end of April this year. 
 
We would like to encourage all members to save/print off your learning transcripts prior to the system being 
discontinued.  This, in addition to the recommended action in the Employer’s email, will assure that you have 
a permanent copy of your educational course completed for use at a later date. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Regional Vice President. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Deines 
Provincial Vice President  
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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